
Hutton Elementary ~ June 9, 2023

Principal's
Message
Dear Hutton Community,

I hope this message finds you in good
health and high spirits as we approach
the end of another successful school
year. It is with great pleasure and

gratitude that I write to you today to express my sincere appreciation to
our Parent-Teacher Group (PTG) for organizing our Hawk Walk Fundraiser
this year. The efforts put forth by our students and community have
yielded incredible results, with a staggering amount of over $44,000
raised!

The Hawk Walk Fundraiser not only showcased our school's unity and
spirit but also highlighted the unwavering support and generosity of our
school community. The funds raised will undoubtedly have a profound
impact on our school and its programs, allowing us to enhance the
educational experiences and opportunities for our students in the coming
year.

I would also like to take a moment to share a heartwarming event that
took place today. We had the pleasure of welcoming back former Hutton
students who are now graduating from Lewis & Clark High School. They
graciously came for a walkthrough, and it was truly inspiring to witness
the enthusiasm and pride that filled our hallways. To show our
appreciation and celebrate their monumental achievement, all students
and staff lined the hallways, cheering and applauding their success.

As we approach the final days of this academic year, let us make every
effort to make them memorable and fun-filled for our students. These last
five and a half days present an opportunity to reflect on the milestones
achieved, the friendships fostered, and the knowledge gained. It has
undeniably been a great year filled with triumphs, challenges, and
personal growth.

I would like to extend my deepest gratitude to our dedicated and
passionate teachers who have worked tirelessly to impart knowledge,
nurture talent, and shape young minds. Your commitment to our
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students' success is truly commendable, and I am grateful for your
unwavering dedication.

To our incredible students, I applaud your perseverance, curiosity, and
enthusiasm throughout this academic year. You have demonstrated
resilience in the face of adversity and have shown exceptional growth in
both academics and character. Your achievements, both big and small,
deserve to be celebrated, and I am immensely proud of each and every
one of you.

Finally, to our parents, thank you for your continued support, trust, and
collaboration. Your involvement in our school community has been
instrumental in creating an environment where students thrive and excel.
Your partnership is invaluable, and I am grateful for the opportunity to
work alongside you in shaping the future of our children.
As we bid farewell to this school year, let us carry the lessons learned, the
memories made, and the friendships forged with us. May the summer
break bring joy, relaxation, and rejuvenation to all our students, teachers,
and families.

Thank you once again for your unwavering support. I wish you all a
wonderful summer and look forward to another incredible year ahead.

LaTonya Simmons
Principal
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Congratulations and Goodbye
Lewis and Clark High School grads who were Hutton alum walked the hallways today

as current Hutton students gave them high-5s and cheered them on. Congratulations,
grads!

We say goodbye to our sixth grade teachers, Mrs. James, Mrs. Klein and Mr. Perry and
thank them for all their years with Hutton. They are moving to Sacajawea to continue

their teaching careers.
We will miss you!

Mr. McCune is retiring after 10 years as a school counselor so we send a special
congratulations to him! Thank you for all you've done for the Hutton students.

Hawk Walk 2023
It was a hot one but our students sure
had fun walking and running in the
heat.

Great job, students in earning over
$44,000 for your school!

 

Important School Information



From the Nurse
It's time to wrap up this year and get things ready
for next year! Please note and consider the
following items:

Retrieve your student's medications in
the office after dismissal on June 20th,
11:30 AM. Any medications left after 4 PM
on June 23rd will be disposed of.
Returning and new students for the 2023-
24 school year who have Health Care
Plans and medications associated with
those: ALL paperwork needs to be
completed and signed by both doctor and parent and submitted to the school by
August 25th.
Immunizations MUST be in compliance by the first day of school on
September 5th. Immunizations must be medically verified by your child's
doctor or pulled from the WAIIS database.

Thank you!
Nurse Tina

 

Parking Info
For the safety of our
students and families
and staff, please
​DO NOT PARK IN NO
PARKING ZONES.

Additionally, please park at least 10 FEET from
crosswalk zones on both sides.

Thank you for keeping everyone safe!

District Updates
 

SPS has summer athletic and activity camps



for your child. There are so many available!
Click below for more information.

SPS Summer Athletic & Activity
Camps

Dear families,
Your input is valuable to us. Please
complete this important survey for
each school-aged student in your
household.
-SPS

Parent Survey

https://www.spokaneschools.org/Page/6011
https://spokanesd.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_73fXn74UVv2Z9eC


 

Our Amazing Students

CHOIR
CONCERTS



The first and second grade students performed their Music Concert on
May 25th, under the direction of our amazing Music Teacher, Mrs.
Conte. It was so fun to see them perform and demonstrate all they are
learning. Great job, students!

The Hutton Choir performed on June 1st. Thank you, musicians, for
sharing your talents with us!

Hawks of the Week
Congratulations to these classrooms
who earned the honor of hosting the
Hawks for their Hawk behavior in the



outdoor lineup!

Week of May 30th
Ms. Iverson
Miss Paino

TOP HAWK
Congratulations from our Specialist Teachers to the
TOP HAWK WINNER for the 2022-23 school year:

Mrs. Freel
The TOP HAWK intermediate winners:
Mrs. Crawford
Mrs. Duchesne
Mrs. Griffith
Mrs. Hallett
Mrs. Klein
Mrs. James

The TOP HAWKS continuing their status:
Mrs. Fernandez

Mrs. Lavin
Mr. Nye

Miss Paino
Mr. Perry

Mrs. Schulte
Mrs. Yahne



The TOP HAWK primary winners:
Mrs. Ducharme

Ms. Iverson
Miss Leyde

Mrs. Muelheims

The TOP HAWKS continuing their status:
Mrs. Campbell

Mrs. Griffus
Mrs. Heaton
Mrs. Lipsker
Mrs. Malm

Mrs. Pedersen
Mrs. Scribner

Great job, Hawks!

 

Hutton Extra-Curricular Activities

Girls on
the Run
was a

Success!
​It was a success not
only because our
Hutton girls learned
about running and

exercising together. They also learned
important lessons about coming together as
a team to help the community around them.
It was all wrapped up with the 5K at
Audubon Park last Saturday.

This year GOTR chose to do their community
service at Hutton. They wanted to give back
to the place they see as a home away from
home and acts of service is what these girls
wanted to do! They chose to work together
to clean our campus. They bagged garbage,
collected balls, and ended washing walls
inside the building. They learned that it takes
a lot of elbow grease to get a job done!

Thank you, girls, for caring about our school
and working together to make Hutton a



great place to learn!

Coach Day
Coach Heaton

 
  

Thank You to Our Community Partners



We Appreciate You!

Follow Us on Facebook

​Did you know Hutton is on Facebook? Follow us here!

Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal and state rules and regulations and does not discriminate in the admisssion, treatment, employment, or access to its

programs or activities on the basis of age, sex, marital status, race, color, creed, national origin, the presence of any sensory, mental, or physical disability, or the use of a

trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability, sexual orientation including gender expression or gender identity, or honorably discharged veteran or

military status. This holds true for all students who are interested in participating in educational programs and/or extracurricular school activities and provides equal access

to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Inquiries regarding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be directed to the school district’s Title IX/Staff

Civil Rights Officer, ADA Officer, Harassment, Intimidation, Bullying (HIB)/Student Civil Rights Officer and/or 504 Compliance Officer listed on our website at

www.spokaneschools.org/nondiscrimination
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